
Western North Carolina Conference Lay Council 

2021-2022 Annual Report 

To The Right Reverend Bishop Darryl B. Starnes, Sr., Presiding Prelate, Piedmont 
Episcopal District and Western North Carolina Conference Lay Council, Mrs. 
Camille C. Starnes, Missionary Supervisor, Ms. Mary Ponds, President, Western 
North Carolina Lay Council , Connectional Officers, General Officers, WNCC 
Officers, District Officers, pastors, laity, and friends, we welcome you in the 
name of our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ. 

The Lincolnton District Lay Council wishes to make the following report for the 
2021-2022 program year: 

Elected officers for the District August 2021. 

Held CLC Connectional Lay Day Program on District and participated in  the 
Connectional Lay Day Program October 2021 . 

Attended the Vision Casting Retreat October 2021. 

Attended Christmas Gala December 2021 and Check-up meeting. 

Attended Piedmont Lay Academies in December 2021 and January 2022. 

Attended Board of Bishops meeting and IMLA meeting February 2022. 

Held Black History program and elections, membership program February 2022. 

Participated in  Potchangers Discussions in February and April 2022, hosted by 
the CLC. 

Held Grandmothers Recognition program in March 2022 on district. 

Attended Men of Zion Conference for the WNCC April 2022. 

Attended all WNCC Lay Council meetings held 2021-2022. 

 

Respectfully Submitted, 

William F. Manning/ President 

.  


